
In other news… 
 

 

Saying Goodbye to Rosemary 
 
The Revd Rosemary Bragg is retiring from her non-stipendary duties in the Golden Cap Team. 
Rosemary had Permission to Officiate.  

 
Rosemary writes: 
 
"Since the earlier lockdown this year and through the following months, my husband Jim and I had 
felt that it was time for me to retire. It has now been made graciously official by Bishop Karen and 
so I can now confirm that I have retired from the Golden Cap Team Ministry.  
 
"It has always been a great privilege to be part of the Golden Cap Team. My overwhelming feeling 
is one of deep thankfulness for all the warmth and support you have all given me while I have been 
with you since 2006.  
 
"Now is the time to be even more careful as we wait for better times in 2021 when we can all meet 
up again. Christmas will be different but we can still celebrate in our hearts and with everyone in 
our prayers." 


